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USD 409 Looks to Approve Bus Transportation Provider
(KAIR) -- Atchison Public Schools may soon have a new transportation provider.

The USD 409 board Monday night will review options and look to approve the provider at seven at
the board of education community room.

Discussions for a transportation overhaul began upon the retirement of longtime Transportation
Director John Crittendon earlier this year.

The board will also look to approve a bid for annual banking services, as well as get an overview of
participation in their athletic programs.
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